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From:
To:
Subject: Smannell Parish Council - Draft Local Plan 2040 Consultation Response
Date: 26 March 2024 16:51:14
Importance: High

Good Afternoon - Please see the formal consultation response made by
members of the Smannell Parish Council after a full discussion on the Draft
Local Plan 2040 at the last parish council meeting.
Smannell Parish Council formally acknowledges the Test Valley Borough
Council Local Plan 2040 State 2 Public Consultation and the contents
therein. Smannell Parish Council recognises the Test Valley Borough
Council commitment to the retention and protection of local gaps. Following
discussion and debate, members resolved to support the Draft Local Plan
2040. Please record this accordingly in the name of Smannell Parish
Council. 

Thanks and kind regards
Kevin

-- 

Kevin Glyn-Davies BA (Hons) MA

Parish Clerk - Smannell Parish Council

Email: 

Website: www.smannell-pc.gov.uk

Tel: 
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